
 

 

 

 

MONTEREY COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF 
SOCIAL SERVICES 

Introduces the Restaurant Meals Program 
              

The Restaurant Meals Program for Monterey County allows CalFresh eligible customers to use 

their Electronic Benefits Transfer (EBT) card to purchase a nutritious hot-prepared meal at 

participating restaurants.  Local restaurants participating in the 

program will need to display a visible sign announcing that “EBT 

CARDS ACCEPTED HERE”, which indicates the restaurant is part of 

the Monterey County Restaurant Meals Program. 

  

   

Grow your business while 

helping the community! 

Eligible CalFresh customers will appreciate the 

ability to maximize their CalFresh benefits and 

your business will gain customer loyalty! 

      

We would like to extend the opportunity for your restaurant to be part of this beneficial 

program.  If you are interested in the Restaurant Meals Program, please contact the Monterey 

County Department of Social Services at (831) 796-1544 or or visit 

http://www.fns.usda.gov/snap/retailers-0 

*CalFresh is the new name for the program formerly known as Food Stamps (federally known as SNAP) 
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